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Index 641-020 
Concrete CCTV Pole 

ORIGINATION 
Date: June 28, 2022 
Name: Matthew DeWitt 
Phone: (850) 921-7353 
Email: Matthew.Dewitt@dot.state.fl.us 
 
COMMENTARY 
These proposed changes were developed based on implementing a maintenance service slab for ITS 
cabinets recommended during the TDH integration into statewide criteria.  Language has also been 
added to Specification 676 for the maintenance service slab. 
 
COMMENTS AND RESPONSES   
BLACK = Industry Review Comments    BLUE = Standard Plans Response   GREEN = Change Made to Index 
 
Name: Russ Snyder 
Date: 8/10/2022 
 
COMMENT: I have made some suggestions hopefully to clarify intent and enhance the revisions. 
 

1. FDM 233.6.1 now requires.... Provide a lowering device for pole-mounted cameras with 
mounting heights greater than 45 feet.  Update Std Plans to reflect this requirement. 
 
RESPONSE: FDM update is under review and not final. Possible removal of pole depiction 
showing fixed mounting bracket will be revisited later once final FDM language has been 
adopted. 
 

2. On sht 2/5, pad shown around pole, but only required with a pole mounted cabinet.  No such 
pad was shown on similar details for the Std Index 649-020 (Steel pole).  Reconcile. 
 
RESPONSE: The pad is depicted on both details. 
 
No Change to Index  
 

Response Date: 8/12/2022 


